
 

Agenda 
 

Wednesday 09/16/2020 
 

     Call to Order  

 
     Welcome: Stacey Salsavage, President 

 

     Introductions- PTO officers, teachers and administrators in attendance 
 

     Treasurer’s Report: Tara D’Amico, Treasurer  
                                       Beginning Balance: $50,121.96 

                                       Ending Balance:       $49, 137.84 
 
 

 
     Committee Reports  

     Gertrude Hawk – Stacey Salsavage  
                                           

    No fall Gertrude Hawk fundraiser 

                                         Going to re-evaluate come January 
 

 
                    Volunteer Opportunities:  Link posted on PTO Meeting Agenda 
                                           

                                         Please refer to link provided below if interested in  
                                         volunteering for any of the committees listed.  Also 

                                         contact Mrs. Stevens (kim.stevens@bearcreekschool.com) 
                                         if interested in accruing volunteer hours from home. 
 

 
 

     School Apparel - Jill Limongelli 
                         
                          Hopes to have all apparel in and delivered by October. 

                          Details to follow once apparel is received 
                                           

 
    Box Tops-Robin Kutney 

                                     

                                        There is now an app for BoxTops, please download 
                                        app and scan receipt, must be done within 7 days of  

                                        purchase.  Receipts can also be sent into school and  
                                        a designated volunteer can scan them from home.  Some 
                                        products still have BoxTops on them, if not expired,  

                                        these can still be sent into the school. 
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    Homeroom Parents-Regina Williams 
 
                                   A Sign-Up genius link was created for anyone interested in being 

                                   a homeroom parent. If interested go to link and sign up under the 
                                   homeroom of your child.  If you need the link, please  

                                   E-Mail Gina Williams at: reggie1327@aol.com 
                                   The drawings will be held via a zoom meeting, the zoom info  
                                   will be sent to whomever signed up.  You do not need to attend 

                                   the zoom meeting, Gina will notify you if you are selected. 
                                   

 
 
 

 
                Committee Volunteer Sign ups can be completed at:   

                                    
                            https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0e4facac28a1fd0-ptocommittee 

 
If you are the chair of a committee and would like to be listed for the committee report 
on the next agenda, please email me prior to the meeting. Thank you!  

 
               New Business  

  
                            No new business currently 
 

 
 

              Administrator’s Report- Mrs. Stevens 
 
                        All volunteer opp are from home this year 

                        Picture day 9/16/20 for grades K, 1st, 5th, 7th  
                        Picture day 9/17/20 for grades 2nd, 3rd, 4th, 5th and 8th 

                        9/18/20 Sports Spirit Day 
                        9/26/20 Highlights Motor Club is hosting a car show from 
                        12-4, open to the public.  Club to make a donation to the  

                        school 
                        10/5/20 wear blue for Bully Prevention Day 

                        Officer Balut introduced himself, gave brief synopsis of his 
                        role at the school 
                        Mrs. Deeble introduced herself, gave brief synopsis of her role 

                        at the school.  Made all in attendance aware that herself  
                        along with all the other faculty are available anytime for  

                        any concerns parents may have and or anything your child  
                        should need. 
                        Mrs. Argot addressed K-Kids for grades 1-4, all meetings will 

                        be held via Zoom, all students in K-Kids will be sent home with 
                        materials needed to complete the projects. First meeting will  

                        be held in October, date to be announced. 
                        Building Club announced for grades 5th-8th. 
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                       Both clubs are intended to get children involved in community 
                       projects/service 

             
                

 
             Classroom Drawing & 50/50 Drawings: 
                           

                       Target Gift Card:  Grace Sipple 
                        DD Gift Card:  Ebony Gibson 

                       50/50 ($63):  Brandy Ralston 
                       Teacher Drawing:  Mrs. Soroka    

                 

 
 

 
 
           Next Meeting: Wednesday, October 14, 2020  

 
   Adjournment  

 
Please feel free to contact any of the PTO officers if you have questions or comments: 

Stacey Salsavage, President – email kobuskys@yahoo.com  
Stacy Mullen, Vice President – email stacybaran@gmail.com  
Tara D’Amico, Treasurer – email damicotm@gmail.com  

Nikki Newcomb, Secretary – email nicolelnewcomb@hotmail.com or send an email to 
the general PTO mailbox at bcccspto@gmail.com  

 

 

Quote of the month: “Nothing is impossible. The word itself says, “I’m possible”!”    
-Audrey Hepburn 

mailto:kobuskys@yahoo.com
mailto:stacybaran@gmail.com
mailto:damicotm@gmail.com
mailto:nicolelnewcomb@hotmail.com
mailto:bcccspto@gmail.com

